
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

I. DATE OF PRESS RELEASE:  June 12, 2017 
  

II. ANNOUNCEMENT:    Citizens Police Academy #32 
 
The Livermore Police Department is now accepting applications for its 32nd Citizens 
Police Academy (CPA). The 17 week academy will begin on August 2, 2017 and will 
end on November 29, 2017.  There are no physical requirements for most activities and 
no costs charged to the participants.  
 
The CPA provides participants with a unique inside look at the Livermore Police 
Department and the law enforcement community.   Participants will be presented with a 
variety of topics, including patrol operations, communications, evidence collection, hiring 
and recruitment, traffic, animal control, laws of arrest, search and seizure, use of force, 
investigations, crime analysis, police procedures, ethical issues, and many others. The 
sessions are designed so that participants get involved asking questions and doing 
hands-on activities. A tour of the police facility is included in the first session. There will 
also be opportunities for ride-a-longs with patrol officers and sit-a-longs with police 
dispatchers. The program also includes a Range/SWAT day that will be on a Saturday 
or Sunday, date yet to be determined. 

We invite you to be a part of this cooperative effort between the police and the 
community.  To apply, please complete your application online at the following link: 

    http://bttr.im/at4l4 

If you have any questions please contact Police Support Services Manager, Lesli Prado 
by phone at (925) 371-4936, or by email at lprado@cityoflivermore.net. Applications 
must be submitted by July 12, 2017. We hope you join us! 
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